
 
MEMO: 

 
 
 
To:   Board Of Education 
 
From:   Dr. Patricia Wernet, Interim Superintendent  
  Dr. Griff Powell, Interim Superintendent 
 
Subject: Spanish Immersion Support Position 
 
Date:  October 12, 2021  
 
 
 
The District Administration understands the needs of Lincoln Elementary School specific to the 
Spanish Immersion Program. We continue to search for ways to better expand our support for 
this program and the recommendations of our staff. 
 
In order to provide additional support, we are recommending a new position, for enrichment and 
intervention.  This person will provide hybrid support for all K-5 Spanish Immersion Classes. If 
the Board of Education supports this recommendation, we will ask for approval of this position 
at the October 26, 2021 Board Meeting. 
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